
    

    

     

 
30th October 2017 

Dear Parent, 

The Governors of the school have been very impressed with the hard work and 

positive attitude of the children during their first half term back at school. They would 

like to reward the children by organising a trip to the cinema. 

 

 It has been arranged for Miss Tyler, Mrs McQuillin and Miss Willis’s classes to visit the 

Odeon cinema at Silverlink to watch cars 3 on the morning of 21.11.17  The coach will 

leave school at 9.00 am prompt and return to school at 12.45 (both times are 

approximate). Please make sure your child is in school promptly at 8.50am.   

 

As the children will only be out of school for the morning they must wear their full 

school uniform. 

 

The Kitchen staff are aware that the children will be slightly late for lunch and the 

children will follow their usual lunchtime routine once they have arrived back at 

school. 

 

The children must not bring any sweets, snacks or money on the day of the trip. 

 

The children are requested to bring a voluntary donation of £2.00 towards the cost of 

the trip which is £2.85, the remainder will be subsidised from school funds. You can 

send the donation to school before 21st November 2017. 

 

The Governors understand that some families may have difficulty contributing the full 

amount.  It is their wish that no child is deprived of the experience because of a lack 

of funds, therefore please contribute what you can afford and the remainder will be 

met from monies raised through school fund raising events. 

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness please inform their class teacher and where 

necessary give them a travel sickness tablet before coming to school. 

 

Kindly fill in the reply slip below and return to school no later than Friday 17th 

November 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. O. Flitcroft 

Head Teacher. 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Miss Tyler, Mrs McQuillin and Mis Willis’s Cinema trip 21.11.17 

I do/do not give permission for my child ______________________________ 

                                               

Signed________________________________Parent/Carer 


